
 

 

Hi dear partners, 

We are writing this letter from Bedii Sabuncu 

Secondary School Hatay/Turkey.We live in Hatay.It 

is a very famous city because of ıt’s culture and 

history.We hope to see you here one day.We are 

very happy to be in this project.We are 7th grade 

students.We tried to do our best for this project.Our 

English teacher helped us to write our wishes for 

you.We wish you a new year full of 

peace,happiness and health. May success be with 

you, always. Wishing you good luck. We wish you 

all the success, happiness, and joy in life.Wishing 

you success in everything you do. 


